

Newhall Primary Academy and Nursery | Roundhouse Way | Harlow | Essex | CM17 9SF Tel: 01279 215480 | Email: office@newhallacademy.org Website: www.newhallacademy.org | Twitter: @newhallacademy

> Headteacher: Mrs Debbie Gayler BA (Hons) QTS, NPQH Nursery Manager: Ms Maria Sorce BA (Hons) EYT, NNEB

Newsletter 30 5th April 2019

Dear Parents/Carers.

Thank you to everyone who attended our Easter Assembly this morning. We were so proud of how the children sang and took part in all of the songs. The parade was a great success and it was lovely to see the children sharing their crowns with you all. Please can I remind everyone that any photos or videos taken must be of your own child only and not shared on social media.



Both Reception Classes have visited Pizza Express this week and learnt how to make their own pizzas. They all had a great time and I hope they shared the pizzas with you when they got home.

Thank you for ensuring the children brought their library books back this week. I will check that any that are missing are not in school over Easter, and then send reminder letters out to any parents whose child is missing a book after the holidays.

Please see the menu below for the first week back:



I hope that you have a lovely Easter break and I look forward to seeing everyone on Tuesday 23rd April 2019. Yours sincerely,

Mrs Debbie Gayler